SAMPLE LETTER 3

(From consultant to offer installation of a point-of-entry treatment system)
Date

Property Owner Name
Street Address 
Town , State, Zip Code
Re:
Potable Well Testing at: 


Street Address


Municipality/County


Block #, Lot #

For: 
Site Name


Street Address


Municipality/County


NJDEP Program Interest (PI) #:

Dear [Property Owner’s Name]:
On [date], [name of consultant], on behalf of [name of person conducting the remediation], sent you a letter summarizing the results of potable well testing that was conducted at your property.  (See enclosed letter.) In our letter, we informed you that the testing confirmed there are elevated levels of [list contaminant(s)] in your water, and that you are eligible to have a point-of-entry treatment system installed on your well at no charge in order to remove the contamination.   

[We have been unable to reach you by telephone or e-mail.  (Include this sentence if applicable.)] Please contact [name] at the [phone number/e-mail address (include one or both)] provided below at your earliest convenience so we can discuss the next steps regarding the installation of the point-of-entry treatment system.  Thank you for your attention to this matter.  







Sincerely,







[Name, Title]
Enclosure: 
Potable well sampling results letter dated [date]
c:
Municipal Clerk


Local Health Department


Tenants (if applicable)
